
Elmore Planning Commission Meeting 
September 28, 2016 
 
Present:  Whit Hartt, Colin Reynolds, Jen Andrews, and Kate Sprague 
 
 
New Business: 
 
Sadly our meeting began with the news that both Whit and Colin would be resigning 
due to their busy work and family lives.  The EPC will miss them. 
 
Recruit New Members: Clearly the EPC is in need of new members now, a discussion 
ensued about how to find them. 
 
Action: Whit and Colin both pledged to do their best to actively find replacements.  
Kate will spread the word at the Fire Dept. Dinner on Oct. 1st, as well as attend the 
Oct.  12th Select Board Meeting to ask for ideas. 
 
 
Ongoing Business: 
 
Energy Plan:  Due to the departure of two members we decided to hold off on 
applying for the MPG for this year.  However, development of an Energy Plan is still 
a goal of the EPC, one we will continue to work on. 
 
 
 
 


